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Rhonda Clark, MED, is the Deputy Director for 
the Office of Early Childhood and Out of 
School Learning in Indiana. In her current role 
she is responsible for oversight of the Impact 
Project. She also provides support to the 
Director and the Leadership team to ensure all 
the requirements for the Child Care 
Development Block Grant and the On My Way 
Pre-K Program are successfully met. As a long 
time public servant, Rhonda previously 
worked at the Illinois State Department of 
Education where she had oversight of state 
funded Pre-K grants. She also had oversight of 
the coaching and training programs provided 
to state funded Pre-K grant recipients.  
Rhonda has experience owning and operating 
a center that was NAEYC accredited and 
blended CCDF, Head Start, State Pre-K and 
private pay funding streams. She is passionate 
about the quality of the educational 
experiences that are provided for our young 
children and works diligently to ensure they 
are available to all children. 
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